
Trustees: Paula Barret (PB), David Tidball (DT), Chris Wathen (CW), Maggie Hopkins (MH) & Jess 
Tidball (JT) 

A meeting was held of the Marden Village Trust on Thursday 10th April 2025 
at 7pm via Zoom. 

1. Present: All trustees were present plus two parishioners. DB & KR 
2. Apologies: None. 
3. Open Forum : David Bennett gave an up-date on the Project for the 

New Facility. All is coming to together.  
4. Approval of the minutes of the meeting 6th March 2025 they were 

approved and signed by the chairperson.  
5. Matters arising from the minutes: 

a. Update user agreement is ready CW cannot download it from her 
PC. PB to help. 

b. The Academy are sorting out the flooring in the store cupboard. 
c. Vacuum cleaner KR to book to repair shop on Saturday 3rd May. 

6. Chairperson’s report:  PB to contact the PC clerk re the 2 solicitors 
working together. Our solicitor to be asked on what he thinks of the 
lease agreement. 

7. Secretary’s report: Nothing to report. 
8. Treasurer’s report: Once again the academy finance officer has been 

contacted about the outstanding invoice that was due nearly a year 
ago. MH was promised by the officer that it will be dealt with it over 
Easter break. 

9. Letting secretary’s report: All the bookings remain the same. 
10. PB has had a request that more cleaning products are needed. 

CW to action. 
11. No date of the next meeting was arranged. 

 

Signed      date: 

   



 


